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Jorgensen, Theadora O - DNR

From: Heidi Woelfel <Heidi.Woelfel@gza.com>
Sent: Wednesday, November 18, 2020 3:56 PM
To: Alessi, Timothy G - DNR
Cc: Cheryl Chew; Delanie Breuer; James Drought
Subject: Leather Rich Inc. BRRTS No. 02-68-581237

Good Afternoon Tim: 
 
On behalf of our client, Leather Rich, Inc. (LRI) we are providing you with the following update of the 
upcoming work and updated contact information: 
 

1. Ms. Cheryl Chew has updated her email to cheryl@leatherrich.com; all future electronic 
correspondence should be addressed to this new electronic mail address. 
 
2. LRI has retained new legal counsel.  As such, please remove Mr. Don Gallo of the Axley Law Firm 
from your records for the Site and all forthgoing correspondence should be addressed to: 

 
Ms. Delanie Breuer 
Reinhart Boerner Van Deuren s.c 

             22 East Mifflin Street, Suite 700 
Madison, WI 53703 
608-229-2274 
dbreuer@reinhartlaw.com  

 
3.  Two new off-site monitoring wells will be installed and sampled at the Hein Electric Supply Company 
property located to the northwest and downgradient of the LRI property in early December.  We will 
inform the WDNR of the analytical results following receipt and review. 
 
4.  LRI has decided to withdraw from the VPLE program, effective the date of this message.   

 
Thank you for your consideration and attention to this message.  Should you have any questions, please feel 
free to contact me via email or telephone. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Heidi Woelfel 
Project Manager 
GZA | 17975 West Sarah Lane, Suite 100 |  Brookfield, WI 53045 
O: 262-754-2594 c:  414.687.3313  |  heidi.woelfel@gza.com  |  www.gza.com  |  LinkedIn 
 
* Please note: Our office is currently working remotely.  I can be reached at 414.687.3313.  
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This electronic message is intended to be viewed only by the individual or entity to which it is addressed and may 
contain privileged and/or confidential information intended for the exclusive use of the addressee(s). If you are 
not the intended recipient, please be aware that any disclosure, printing, copying, distribution or use of this 
information is prohibited. If you have received this message in error, please notify the sender immediately and 
destroy this message and its attachments from your system. 

For information about GZA GeoEnvironmental, Inc. and its services, please visit our website at www.gza.com. 


